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What’s new in the repository?
 
Faculty and staff from the Jackson School of Geosciences and the College of Natural Sciences worked with UT Libraries staff to get a collection of over 6000 letters added to TSW. The letters are from and to Henryk Bronislaw Stenzel, a former faculty member at UT. Dr. Stenzel corresponded with many people from UT and the correspondence is a partial record of his long career. This project was helped along by the late Ann Molineux, a curator for the Texas Natural History Collections, who developed much of the metadata for this project. Thanks also to Gilbert Borrego, for working tirelessly on this rather complicated collection.

We are also pleased to announce that the Plan II program has started using TSW to archive honors theses from their students. Student theses used to be added to DASE, but were moved to TSW this past summer. Plan II is now working with all their students to explain TSW and get permission to publicly share their work. Because public access is not a condition of their degree, some students may elect to restrict their theses to UT Austin access only. In those cases, users
will be prompted for an EID and password before viewing the PDF.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
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Colleen
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